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Chief, Rules and Directives Branch
Mail Stop T6-D59
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Dear Nuclear Regulatory Commission:

Tony Delfin
Acting Division Director
Forestry Division
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Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department - Forestry Division's Endangered Plant Program
has no comments on the proposed Environmental Impact Statement for the Proposed International
Isotopes Uranium Processing Facility near Hobbs, New Mexico. There are currently no known state
endangered plant species or plant species of concern in Lea County.

Sincerely,

Robert Sivinski
Botanist
EMNRD-Forestry

Forestry Division /9-

1220 South St. Francis Drive - Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 -5I
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